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FRC Announces Appointment of Honorary Advisers 
 
 

The Financial Reporting Council (FRC) announces the appointment of Dr Christine 
Chow and Mr Stephen P S Weatherseed as Honorary Advisers for a term of two years 
from 15 April 2021 to 14 April 2023.  
 
Dr Christine Chow is an Executive Director and Global Head of Strategic Governance 
Advisory and ESG Integration for IHS Markit.  Prior to this, she was a Director at 
Federated Hermes as the Global Lead of Technology and Head of Asia and Global 
Emerging Markets Stewardship, and Chair of the SDG Fixed Income Committee.  She 
is a Member of Court of Governors and Investment Committee of the London School 
of Economics and a Board Member of the International Corporate Governance 
Network (ICGN), an investor-led organisation with US$ 53 trillion assets under 
management.  She was a member of the UK All Party Parliamentary Group on Artificial 

Intelligence and Data Governance (2018 – 2021), Adjunct Associate Professor at the 

Hong Kong University of Science and Technology (HKUST) and Member of the 
Greater China Committee of the Hong Kong Retirement Funds Association (2014 – 

2016). 
 
Mr Stephen Weatherseed is Practising Director of Mazars and was the Managing 
Partner from 2012 to 2020. He is a Council Member of the Hong Kong Institute of 
Directors and an Independent Board Member of the English Schools Foundation.  He 
was previously the Deputy Chairman of the Professional Conduct Committee and a 
member of the Examinations Board and of the Continuing Professional Education 
Committee of the Hong Kong Institute of Certified Public Accountants. 
 
Mr Marek Grabowski, CEO of the FRC, commented, “We are delighted to welcome Dr 
Chow and Mr Weatherseed to join the FRC’s panel of Honorary Advisers, which now 
comprises 28 members.  Their wealth of experience respectively in investment 
management, with expertise in strategic governance, sustainability and impact 
investment, and in accounting and auditing, with expertise in providing forensic support 
in litigation and other disputes, will bring diverse perspectives and valuable advice to 
the FRC in dealing with regulatory and other matters for the benefit of public interest.” 
 
Dr Kelvin Wong, Chairman of the FRC, remarked, “On behalf of the Board, I would like 
to express our sincere thanks to Dr Chow and Mr Weatherseed for accepting the 
appointment as Honorary Advisers of the FRC. The collective wisdom and advice from 
our Honorary Advisers will be indispensable for the FRC as we continue to develop 
our strategy and implement our regulatory functions to deliver effective outcomes 
through efficient processes.  



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

About the Financial Reporting Council  
 
The FRC is the full-fledged independent listed entity auditor regulator for Hong Kong 
committed to upholding the quality of financial reporting of listed entities of Hong 
Kong so as to enhance investor protection and strengthen investor confidence in 

corporate reporting.  
 
For more information about the statutory functions of the FRC,  
please visit www.frc.org.hk.  
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